
 

Update for Tidworth Area Board 
 

 

 

Name of Parish/Town 
Council 
 

Everleigh Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

4th March 2019 

 

 

Headlines/Key successes 
 

 
 

 Village Litter Pick Saturday 2nd March.  Our village Litter Pick took place on 
Saturday 2nd March, in line with a national initiative – The Great British Spring 
Clean.  We will split into several groups to clean up the verges of all arterial 
roads approaching and running through the village.  

 

 
Forthcoming events/Diary dates 
 

 
 

 Village Work Party Saturday 13th April.  A village work party is scheduled for 
Saturday 13th April from 9.30am until lunchtime to conduct general maintenance 
and tiding up at the playground.  We are very proud of our playground which 
remains a key village asset developed over many years, so we are keen to look 
after it. 

 

 Beating the Bounds of the Parish Boundary Sunday 19th May.  We will be 
Walking the Parish Boundary on Sunday 19th May; this is a really enjoyable way 
to promote both community spirit and fitness.  The plan is to meet up at 9am at 
the V Tank Crossing/Weatherhill Firs situated 1km south of The Crown on the 
Netheravon Rd; this is the Start/Finish Point area.  We will then conduct a 
leisurely 8 mile+ hike around most of our scenic parish boundary.  This is a great 
event – not to be missed! 

 
 
 
 

Signed: Denis Bottomley, Chairman Everleigh Parish Council 

Date:    21st February 2019 
 

     


